From: Dennis Dolan [mailto:gobucky@charter.net]

Sent: Sunday, May 06, 2012 11:04 PM

To: Parks, Timothy

Subject: support for the Echo Tap proposal

Dear Tim,

We are sending this email to show our support for both approving the expansion of the patio at The Echo Tap and also approving extending the hours of patio usage by one hour Sunday thru Saturday.

We are parents of recently graduated college students and know that their "going out" hours don't usually begin until after 9:00 at night. It would be nice if they had the option to sit outside on a nice summer evening until at least 10 or 11:00 pm.

The Echo Tap has come a long way this past year in becoming an inviting place to gather socially to hang out with friends, eat good food, watch sports, and play trivia. Please consider giving the new management a chance to be competitive in the downtown market.

Thank you,

Dennis and Ann Dolan 5019 Sheboygan Avenue Madison, WI 53705 608-278-8846